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SRCD Signs on to American Sociological
Association's Letter Regarding Faculty
Review and Reappointment Processes During
the COVID-19 Crisis

SRCD joined other U.S. scientific organizations in a letter to higher education administrators, encouraging all

institutions of higher education to consider appropriate temporary adjustments to their review and

reappointment processes for tenure line and contingent faculty during the COVID-19 global pandemic.

Read the full ASA letter    Download a PDF of the letter
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https://www.srcd.org/news
https://www.asanet.org/news-events/asa-news/asa-statement-regarding-faculty-review-and-reappointment-processes-during-covid-19-crisis
https://www.srcd.org/sites/default/files/file-attachments/asa_statement_on_faculty_review_covid-19.pdf
https://www.asanet.org/

